
 

Extension of $400 Promotional Rebate on
Attic and Above Grade Wall Insulation

DTE Energy is extending their offer of increased rebates on above grade wall
and attic insulation installs. The increased rebate from $125 to $400 has been
extended until Mar. 15, 2025. No promo code is needed.

Please note:
All applications must now be received by Mar. 31, 2025
Promotion is available through DTE's Insulation and Home Performance
programs. Standard program eligibility qualifications apply.

Thank you for your continued support of the DTE Insulation and Home
Performance programs! Please contact the account advocate team or your
account manager with any questions about these requirements.

Thank you,
 
DTE Energy Efficiency Team
855.539.1906
mydteprogram@icf.com
Michiganrebates.com
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